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David Crofts

From: David Crofts <dasc1961@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, 30 July 2007 12:29 AM
To: contact@schizophreniaresearch.org.au
Subject: Re: The Australian Schizophrenia Research Bank

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
I am a person diagnosed as schizophrenic. 
  
I only accept this diagnosis as I have made the painful realization that  
I "need" my schizophrenia medication. 
  
As a viewer of Foxtel, I have been bombarded with Russell Crowe's  
advertisement for The Australian Schizophrenia Research Bank. 
  
Being a "paranoid schizophrenic" I believe this advertisement works to  
further your stated aims through its actual propagation and, to collect  
on this, you only need contact from "concerned" individuals. 
  
So here it is !!!! 
  
I wish you the best of luck in your endeavours. 
  
David A.S.Crofts 
  
http://members.iimetro.com.au/~crofts/david.htm 


